
 

AwearSA Fashion Show proceeds to go to UWC's middle-
income student bursary fund

The University of the Western Cape (UWC) has partnered with Wear SA for its middle-income student bursary fund. The
ticket sales proceeds of the AwearSA Fashion Show will be donated to the UWC Ikamva Lethu Student Bursary Fund.

The missing middle category is students whose parents or guardians can only afford to pay a portion of the required
university fees. The Awear SA Fashion show will take place on the UWC campus on 1 September 2018.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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